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FOXRIDGE CIVIC ASSOCIATIONBOARD MEETING
November 16, 2018
A Board Meeting of the Foxridge Civic Association was called to order by President Tom Branham at 7:00 pm at the home of the President.
Present were:
Tom Branham, Vice President
Walt Gallahan, Vice President
Sharon Warfuel, Treasurer


Judy Snyder, Secretary


Sandi Branham
Betty Gallahan
Jim Antonelli
Bill Simms
Deputy Sherriff, Matt Brown, Clay County, Community Affairs
The president opened the meeting:
Items discussed included
· Vandalism at County Park on Bottomridge   
· Neighborhood Watch Program
· Name tags for Block Reps and Introduction Post Cards
· Signs for General Meeting
· Food Basket for Foxridge family needing assistance
· Participation in Clay County Neighborhood Engagement Team
Deputy Sherriff, Matt Brown gave a presentation outlining the Clay County Neighborhood Engagement Team program and passed out application forms and brochures describing the program. The program entails the sharing of information and issues concerning neighborhood safety. He further stated that all applicants would be subject to a background check.  Foxridge is included in Zone 1 and meets on the fourth Tuesday of the month at 7 PM.
The re-establishment of a neighborhood watch program was discussed.
The Vice President gave the name and address of the Foxridge Family in need to Secretary Judy Snyder to procure a Thanksgiving food basket and letter of situation from St Giles church.  The basket and letter will be given to the family by the Vice President.
Other issues discussed were repairs of the damage to the park and the posting of information on the web page for residents to report any destructive activity in the neighborhood.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM.
Respectfully submitted,








Judy Snyder








Judy Snyder, Secretary





















